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August 19, 2018

Sunday, August 19th, 2018 
 9:30am 	 Children’s Music - Chapel
 9:30am	 Sunday School
10:10am	 Summer Choir
10:30am	 Worship
 5:30pm	 Youth

Monday, August 20th
 7:00pm	 Learn N’ Grow Parents Night

Thursday, August 23rd
1-2:00pm	 Food Pantry
                         TriCounty Bridge

401 North LaureL aveNue  |  CorbiN, KeNtuCKy  40701  |  (606) 528-4738
b u i L d e r

www.corbinfbc.org

Mustard Seed Garden Yield
August 9, 2018

Banana Peppers             3.40 lbs
Bell Peppers		      .80 lb
Cherry Tomatoes	 13.30 lbs
Cucumbers 		    1.55 lbs
Okra			     1.40 lbs
Tomatoes		  31.10 lbs
Zucchini		    1.00 lb  

Gifts have been given to the General Fund
in memory of

JOYCE DIZNEY
by

Fredina Cobb
Bill Black and Glenn & Debbie Lasko

Don & Olivia Robinson
Steve & Betty Surmont

Gifts have been given to the General Fund
in memory of 
DAVE HUFF

by
Danny & Marsha Barnett

Steve & Betty Surmont

Gifts have been given to the Shoebox Ministry
in memory of

DAVE HUFF and MARIE WHITEHEAD
by 

Gwyn & Gary Motz

Gifts have been given to the White Flag Ministry
in memory of
DAVE HUFF

by
Bill & Ann Hacker

Robert & Linda McBurney
Seth & Sarah Reeves

Wes, Lynn, and Wesley Tipton
                                                     Pat Waddle

A gift was made to the Rummage Sale
in honor of
ROY KIDD

for FBC Mission Programs
by

Dr. Coy



First Baptist Church at Worship

The Thirteenth Sunday after Pentecost
August 19, 2018

Ten-thirty O’clock in the Morning

Scripture Lessons
I Kings 2:10-12; 3:3-14

Psalms 111 and 112
Ephesians 5:15-20

Anthem by The Summer Choir
Christ the Way of Life Possess Me

Sermon by Austin Carty
“Give Your Servant an Understanding Mind”

	
	

	

Pastoral Care Emergencies
Nights and Weekend:

Minister: 	 Austin Carty
		  336-688-6390

If you are unable to reach this 
minister, please leave a message 
on his voice mail. Messages will 
be monitored at regular intervals.

Deacon:	 Steve Surmont
		  524-6236

USHERS & GREETERS
August 19, 2018

1. Colleen Darabant
2. Norman Teague
3. Geoff Marietta
4. Glenn Sasser
4. Bill Sosh
4. Nettie Sosh
5. John Goins
5. Sandi Curd
5. Gary Motz
6. Steve Surmont
6. Gary Motz
7. David Landrum

 
August 12th Summary:
		             Budget Offerings:       $              6,593.00 
		   YTD  Budget Offerings:        $         441,020.09
		             YTD Budget Goal:        $         454,756.00
                                               Loose Change:        $                    20.91        
       		       

Loose change received in August will benefit  the Olive Branch Ministry

August 19th: 
	 Nursery:	        Marcee and Michaela Hopper	    
	 Children’s Church: (OC) Dave & Pam Worthy
                                                    (YC) Josh & Brittany Worthy

The Sanctuary flowers for Sunday, August 19th
are placed in memory of
MEL CHANDLER, SR. 

in commemoration of his August 24 Birthday
 by

 Mel, Janie, Garner & Patton Chandler

If you would like to honor or remember someone by placing 
flowers in the sanctuary, the fourth Sunday in September 
(September 23) is available. If interested ,  please contact Ann 
Hacker at (606)528-8969.

Dear Church,

September 30 will mark the final day of our fiscal year: our first full year 
on a new fiscal calendar. In years past we have usually approached our 
final month running about $25,000 short of our budget goal, and this 
year—all else remaining equal—looks to be no different. As this is our 
first experience as a church with our fiscal year ending in September 
rather than December, we wanted to draw your attention to where 
we currently are in our year-to-date budget giving and to encourage 
you to prayerfully consider your giving these next six weeks with an 
eye toward helping us meet budget by September 30.

As always, we deeply appreciate your generosity and support.

Sincerely,

Austin Carty, Senior Minister

Wes Tipton, Finance Chair

Shoebox Ministry:
It’s time for our annual shoebox ministry drive. Once again, we 
hope to fill 200 boxes that will go to the Olive Branch Ministries 
located in Somerset, Kentucky. This minstry distributes boxes to 
some of the poorest counties in Kentucky.
If you would like to fund a box or boxes, the average cost is $25. 
Please note on your check or envelope, “Shoebox ministry.”

Christian love and sympathy are extended to Pat Huff and family 
in the passing of their loved-one, Dave Huff.

Christian love and sympathy are extended to Bob and Debra 
Tibbs in the passing of her mother, Marie Whitehead.

Christian love and sympathy are extended to Ron and Sue Karr in 
the passing of their son, Bryan Karr.

Thank you to all who made the Annual NIBROC Rummage Sale such a 
success. A total of $3,947 was raised for our church missions.  

 A special shout out to those who donated, picked up, set up, cleaned 
up, and fed the workers.

We are extremely grateful for the time spent and work done by the 
following people:

Sandi Curd	     Colleen Darabant	 Patsy and Tommy Faulkner	
Cindy Finneseth  Clara Finneseth        Olivia Gregory	 Ann Hacker 	
Lisa Harrison	     Glennis Hensley	 Cierra Ledford	  Casie McBurney	
Sue Mills	     Troy Mock	               Gwyn Motz        Lexia Petrey	  
Nancy Rich	     Teena Sewell	 Nettie Sosh        Jerry Stewart	
Josh Walden         Jenny Watkins	 Debbie Watts	
Nell Winchester


